STOUGHTON AREA YOUTH SOCCER ASSOCIATION (SAYSA)
FREE/REDUCED LUNCH DISCOUNT POLICY
UPDATED  DEC 2023

If your household qualifies for free/reduced lunches through the Stoughton Area School District, proof of free/reduced lunch status must be sent to the SAYSA treasurer at treasurer@stoughtonsoccer.com or uploaded during the registration process. Households typically receive a letter from the school district confirming eligibility each year. Documentation of eligibility must be received annually to maintain compliance with MAYSA fees. 
Free/reduced lunch discount covers 40% of registration fees for any age level. 
Discount cannot be applied to uniform fees or volunteer buyout. 
If multiple registrants within a household are eligible for free/reduced lunch, discount will be applied toward each registration. 
